
Changes to Article II, Section 2, Faculty Constitution 

Current language: 

No candidate for a degree at the University of Arizona shall be a member 

of the General Faculty. 

 

Proposed new language: 

Faculty who are also enrolled as degree-seeking students at the University 

of Arizona may be included as members of the General Faculty and may be 

eligible to vote in General Faculty, college-level, and department-level 

elections. Members of the General Faculty who are degree-seeking 

candidates at the University of Arizona are not eligible to serve as a 

candidate for or hold any position as elected faculty representatives for 

shared or faculty governance purposes at the college or university 

level.  Service as an appointed faculty representative on a shared or faculty 

governance committee at any level (i.e., department, college, university) 

requires that the degree-seeking faculty member disclose in advance to the 

appointing entity, their department head, and to the full committee their 

status as a degree-seeking student in the specific enrolled degree program, 

in writing, and in compliance with applicable University policies and 

procedures, including conflict of commitment. 

 

 


